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September 11, 2020

Dear Parents:

Open Houseis scheduled for State Street on Wednesday, September16, from 6:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. This

will be donevirtually in order to maintain the health and safetyofall of our families and staff. The

teacherswill have 4 twenty minute sessions operating from Microsoft Teams.

This will give you an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and get any pertinent information that

the teacherhas for you to make the 2020-2021 school year a success. Please plan onn virtually

attending your scheduled session.

You will be invited to attend via Microsoft Teams from your child’s iPad. You will access the meeting

with your child’s teacherbyclicking on the calendar and date and choosing the session that you wish

to attend.

Please use these meetings to get to know your child’s teacher and become morefamiliar with

expectationsfor the year. Please refrain from asking personal questions during this time; you may

contact your child’s teacher to discuss any questions you may have that were not answered. Parent

teacher conferenceswill be scheduled on November3.

The sessionswill run as follows:

e Session 1- 6:30 P.M.-6:50 P.M.

e Session 2- 6:53 P.M.-7:13 P.M.

e Session 3- 7:16 P.M.-7:36 P.M.

e Session 4- 7:39 P.M.-7:59 P.M.

Reminder: Log onto Teamsfrom yourchild’s iPad and go to the calendar. Click on the session of

yourchoice. |

We look forward to seeing all of you on September 16.

Thank you,

JoAnn Hoover

Principal
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